The Electoral Registration and Administration Act 2013
Representation of the People Act 1983 Schedule A1
Review of Parliamentary Polling Districts and Polling Places
The Council is undertaking a review of its polling districts and polling places. The Council is undertaking the review to comply with current legislation, which requires a review to be completed at least once every 5 years.
The consultation period for the review will commence on 2 October 2023 and will end on 31 October 2023.
During that period, the Council would welcome your views on the Council’s existing polling districts and polling places. Maps showing the existing and proposed polling districts and polling places are available on the Council’s website.
Your comments as to the suitability of the polling stations to be used at the designated polling places and of their accessibility to electors who are disabled would be most welcome.
The Acting Returning Officers proposals for new polling districts and suitability of polling stations are available on the Council’s website.
The postal address, e-mail address and website address at which relevant information and documents can be inspected, and representations made are as follows:
· Website: www. ashfield.gov.uk
· Email: regelec@ashfield.gov.uk
· In person: Ashfield District Council, Council Offices, Urban Road, Kirkby in Ashfield,
Nottingham, NG17 8DA
Details of all representations received will be made available for inspection. The Council will consider the review proposals at its meeting to be held on 27 November 2023, and will publish the outcome of the review thereafter. The proposals will be incorporated into the new register of electors to be published on 1 December 2023.
Any further information may be obtained by contacting Electoral Services on:
Telephone: 01623 457 321
Ruth Dennis
Acting Returning Officer
2 October 2023
